
"We absolutely love being part of the PCRFM 
Breakfast Show! Sponsoring the show has been a 
fantastic way for us to share all the exciting 

things happening at Nene Park, and working with 
Kev and the team is always a pleasure. 

Our regular chats on air help us connect with 
the community, and we’re so grateful to PCRFM 

for giving us the chance to spread the word 
about what we do. 

      Here’s to many more great conversations!’’ 

            

 

  

       Nene Park

Joanna Bacon – Senior Marketing Manager


